
Request for Proposals (RFP) 
Master Custody Services for the Massachusetts Port Authority Employees’ Retirement System 
 
The Board of the Massachusetts Port Authority Employees’ Retirement System (MPAERS or the 
“System”) invites qualified custodial banks, licensed to practice in the Commonwealth of 
Massachusetts, to submit written fixed fee proposals to provide master custody services to the 
System. Presently the MPAERS has assets totaling approximately $800 million. The RFP can be 
downloaded at https://www.massport.com/massport/about-massport/employment/retirement-
information/request-for-proposals/. Completed responses must be received by 4:00 pm EST on 
July 14, 2023. 


